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Dear Students, Parents, and
Guardians,

As we present this March
newsletter, we bid farewell to
another academic year.

Congratulations to our students
for their promotion to the next
class, and heartfelt gratitude to
all for your unwavering support.

Let's carry the spirit of our
community forward and look
ahead with anticipation to
another year of success and
growth. 

Together, let's continue to
inspire excellence and foster a
culture of achievement. 

Thank you for being part of our
journey; here's to the bright
future that awaits us all.

International
Women’s Day
Celebration
Rotary Club
Interaction
Parent Teacher
Interaction
Community Service
Projects
Students’ Voices
Parent
Testimonials



Cheers to the phenomenal women of GD Goenka World
School, inspiring, leading, and empowering every day! This
Women’s Day, they celebrated their strength, resilience, and
brilliance that illuminate the world. Here’s to strong women
– may we know them, be them, and raise them. 
Together, we rise!

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY
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ROTARY CLUB INTERACTION  

Our recent interaction with seventeen Rotary Club members from the US, including PDG
Nancy Barbee and PDG Joanne Schilling (Australia), was noteworthy. The team not only
showcased the Interact Club’s unwavering commitment to community service but also
provided a platform for dynamic engagement.
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It provided a valuable opportunity for
parents and teachers to connect, collaborate,
and strengthen our partnership in our
students’ educational journey. Several
meaningful insights were exchanged, leading
to actionable plans for every student’s
growth. 
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A Successful PTM
Our recent Parent-Teacher Meeting was a
resounding success!
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The CAS Projects, Cozy Collection and Cover to Cover Caring drives, are making a
significant impact! In the Cozy Collection drive, the students collected clothing donated by
our community, distributing it through the Bhagat Singh Foundation.

Meanwhile, the Cover to Cover
Caring drive promoted education
awareness through book
donations. The event was marked
by lively interaction and
celebration, affirming the success
of the drive.

 Interacting with the children at
the NGO, the students shared
moments of joy and celebration,
leaving the team committed to
supporting those in need. 

 Steps Towards Community Service



STUDENTS' VOICES  
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By Aanya, Grade 8
By Minayal, Grade 8

By Sanuthi, Grade 8 By Diya, Grade 8

Artwork



Artwork
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By Niral, Grade-8

By Unnati, Grade-8

By Nayuta, Grade-7

 By Diya, Grade-8
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 PICTURE PERFECT
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By Divyanshi Mittal, 11
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Parent Testimonials...

              "G.D. Goenka is not just a school, but an immaculate institution
that has time and again proven its dedication to fostering both
perfections and imperfections, bringing out the best through all-round
development with a holistic approach and personal care. Thank you
for being the perfect mentor for my child, the one I could only dream
of. Keep up that spirit forever." 
                                                      
                                                      - Ms Aruna Singh, 
                                                      Parent of Praveka Singh,Grade 10 IGCSE

             "While growing up, our parents provided the best for us as
children, and now, as parents ourselves, we are doing the same for
our kids. Having a good foundation is a must. This consists not just of
studies or a big reputed school name, but also depends on various
other factors. One such place where we trust our kids is GD Goenka
World School. We thank you all for being there for our kids and
helping them grow into responsible human beings. Keep up the good
work!"
                                                    - Rakhi Sharma 
                                                    Parent of Vivaan Sharma Grade 10 IGCSE
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              “I would like to share my sincere gratitude to the GD Goenka
faculty for the immense learning experience provided to my
daughters. This experience has been completely hands-on and
practical. My kids have become imaginative, disciplined and curious
with improved confidence levels. I truly appreciate the way teachers
make the topics so interactive. Kudos to the teachers and the team.”
                                                        
                                                         - Ms Gunjan Seth
                                                        Parent of Myra Seth , Grade 9 IGCSE



K-12 RESIDENTIAL AND DAY BOARDING
60 ACRE GD GOENKA EDUCATION CITY

FOR ADMISSION ASSISTANCE CONTACT-
9818171304, 9818171302, 92540 29456

gdgws.gdgoenka.com, goenkaglobal.com
GD GOENKA WORLD SCHOOL, SOHNA ROAD,

GURUGRAM, HARYANA-122103
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Parent Testimonials...

EDITORIAL TEAM
Ms. Swati Naithani-English Language Educator

Aarna Bhan
Grade 10 IGCSE

Gyana Misra
Grade 10 IGCSE
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COMING UP :
English Week
Earth Day
Interhouse Talent Show

Cambridge Immersion Program
World Book & Copyright Day

               
           "I would like to take this opportunity to provide feedback on this
wonderful school. My daughter joined GD Goenka School three years
ago during the COVID-19 pandemic. With a change in curriculum and
the transition to boarding, I was initially apprehensive about how she
would adapt to the new environment and culture. However, all my
fears were unfounded. She was warmly welcomed, guided, and assisted
by the teachers and wardens, which enabled her to quickly adjust to the
changes and excel academically. From her first term in 9th grade to
graduating 10th grade with honors, she showed remarkable
improvement. GD Goenka World School provides the ideal
environment for the all-round development of children, with equal
emphasis on academics and extracurricular activities. The school
management actively engages in inclusive decision-making for child
welfare."
                                                                   - Mr Rajesh Singh
                                                                   Parent of Tanvi Singh, Grade 12 IBDP


